
At One Brooklyn Health, we honor your right to have a doula with you
during Labor and Delivery & Postpartum Inpatient Care 

A doula is a trained support professional who provides continuous
emotional, physical, and informational support during childbirth. 
You may choose your own doula to be present throughout your
birthing experience. 
You are entitled under New York State law to have a doula with
you during childbirth. This right helps ensure you receive support,
comfort, and advocacy throughout your care.

Exceptions 
For safety reasons, doula access may be restricted only in emergency
situations where patient or staff safety could be at risk. 

Make Informed Decisions About Your Care 
To help patients find the care they need, One Brooklyn Health
maintains a comprehensive, publicly accessible provider directory.
You can search for healthcare providers by specialty, name, or
location across our network of hospitals and clinics. Access the
directory at onebrooklynhealth.org  

Questions? 
Please speak with your Nurse, Physician, or Patient Relations
team for more information. 
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